
A letter from the Chair of Trustees

In 2025, the charity will have celebrated 30 
years of serving Christ in His vision for the 
children of Bethany and the surrounding 
areas of the Holy Land.

From a dream to a vision given and then to 
one of our trustees, the project has fulfi lled 
the Lord’s plan for a purpose building, 
architecturally designed for His Children.

The charity walks in faith and the Lord has 
been faithful in his provision of funds from 
fundraising, legacies and, most of all, our 
faithful and loyal supporters’ prayers and 
fi nancial giving.

During these troubled times, children are 
experiencing mental and emotional wounds. 
The school is where they can have respite 
from their troubles and just be children, 
receiving the love and support from their 
teachers and peers through play and 
educational learning.

Words cannot express the UK trustees’ 
gratitude for your loyal and dedicated 
support through prayer and fi nancial giving.

The friends wish to express their profound 
gratitude to our Jerusalem trustee, Ibrahim 
Younan, and his dedicated team for their 
expertise and their enthusiastic drive which is 
allowing the project to develop and progress 
and, in doing, so change children’s lives.

At present, the UK trustees and local board 
are continuing their projections for further 

Sundays Give thanks for the work of the teachers 
and staff  at the new school.

Mondays Praise the Lord for all his blessings and 
the continuous work of all our supporters and 
sponsors which serve Christ in serving others.

Tuesdays We give thanks for Ibrahim Younan our 
Jerusalem trustee and the local board for all their 
dedication to Christ in serving His children.

Wednesdays We pray for the long term projects 
and the children it will serve.

development in readiness to progress as 
and when the situation stabilises

Finally, on behalf of all the trustees, we would 
like to take this opportunity of wishing you 
all a blessed Christmas and a healthy New 
Year.

This Christmas I pray that God will visit your 
home with healing, blessing and miracles.

MAY YOU ALL BE FILLED WITH THE 
GRACE THAT ALLOWS US TO KNOW 
HIM AND WALK IN THE BLESSINGS OF A 
GLORIOUS LIFE.

In Christ
Alan Anderson
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love towards us is strong the lord’s faith fullness lasts for ever  Pslam 17.1-2
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Thursdays We pray for all those in hardship 
during these dire times.

Fridays We take time to remember all those 
supporters who are in mourning and we ask the 
Lord to give them strength healing.

Saturdays We rejoice in Christmas and being 
able to attend church and celebrate the Lord’s 
birthday and the showered blessings for our 
board of trustees in the progress of the projects 
in the name of Christ.

Prayers for the Homes and for peace in the Holy Land. They can be used as biddings 
in Church Services; for expansion into extemporary prayer; and as themes for 
meditation.
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Triumphant In Christ
Witness to the Lords Blessings

omise w
our e

ill �xw l �lwwe w

omise w
our e

ill ��xw l �liwwwe ww
r

omise w
e wil

l �x o
u

s


